
Chairman’s Announcement 
 

 

Subject 
 

Car Parking Consultation 

Officer contact details 
 

Catherine Dixon 

 
Summary of announcement: 
 
From October until mid-January there will be an online public consultation on 
the operation of Council owned car parks in Wiltshire. 
 
Area Board members will be invited to workshops across Wiltshire where they 
will be invited to provide feedback on car parks as part of the consultation 
period. Dates for the consultation are to be confirmed.   
 


